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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY, OCTOBER  8,  2015 - 7:00 PM
CHARLIE  KROFT  will provide the refreshments.

NOTES FROM OUR EMA COORDINATOR,  DENNIS GRUVER
Starting next week, The LINDE infrastructure development contractors will be staging equipment and supplies in the large parking area in front of our equipment building and on the old Canada`s Garage property.

The project is the installation of a 12” gas line from the intersection of Rt. 405 (south side) and School House Road to Sherwood Corner.  This new gas line will be placed next to an existing high pressure line.  If all goes as planned the project will be completed by the end of November.  I have had a meeting with the LINDE Corporation Site Safety Coordinator, George Sprague, and he has reviewed our equipment and is aware that we need enough room to move the equipment in and out of the buildings.

Halloween will be held on Saturday, October 31, 2015.  With the lease of Trader Okkie`s property by LINDE Corp,. we will need a new location for the parade floats and the band to be off Thomas Ave. after the parade.  I have asked the people at the old J.C. Decker property for permission to use that site.

We will have (2) light towers to set up in the area of the car wash.  One (1) to light the Legion and Lions set up and one (1) to light the area of the J.C. Decker parking lot.  I will need a volunteer for IMU-630 Command Truck, Weis Store Staging area, J.C. Decker area and several other locations.  I will try to have the equipment in place but help will be appreciated to take it back to the garage after the parade.

Progress has been made for the repeater location and installation.  We are waiting for the frequency assignment to arrive.

The ONAN Generator is in place on Special Unit 630 and I am working on the 12 volt hook up along with the fuel line and exhaust pipe location.  It may be in operation by next month’s meeting.










DENNIS

